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Message sent to the following recipients in regard to Border Security-11-07-14: 
 
Senator Boxer 
Senator Feinstein 
Representative Calvert 
President Obama 
 
 
Message text follows: 
 
 
 
Dear Congressman Calvert: 
 
We as Americans have been demanding for years that our borders be secured, this hasn’t happened mainly in 
my personal opinion as they come over and vote illegally as democrats. 
 
Not long ago a bill was voted on and passed to secure the border and we got all of maybe 500 miles of a 
worthless chain link fence which as since been destroyed. 
 
A SECURED BORDER WOULD BE Build a 25 ft high x 3 ft thick wall with gun turrets every 1,000 ft manned 
by National Guard and Veterans armed to the hilt with instructions, fire ONE shot over their head as a warning, 
fail to heed the warning SHOOT ON SIGHT.  I guarantee you word will spread very quickly and they will stop! 
 
In addition we need to have Congress make sure our current laws are enforced, all illegals rounded up, 
fingerprinted, photographed and a DNA sample collected, and immediately deported, never to be allowed to 
return. 
 
Americans have finally shown the House and Senate we’re not afraid of issuing Pink Slips when the members 
of Congress can’t or won’t get the jobs that WE THE PEOPLE want done. 
 
I for one was one of the millions on the Internet asking people to please vote Republican, or to remove a 
Republican who either couldn’t or wouldn’t get the jobs done. 
 
Please, I know you have two years of being “safe” don’t make me begin action now against you for the 
elections in 2016! 
 
Stand by your oath……………The oath is simple and reads: 

“I do solemnly swear that I will support and defend the Constitution of the United States against all enemies, foreign 
and domestic, that I will bear true faith and allegiance to the same, that I take this obligation freely, without any 
mental reservation or purpose of evasion, and that I will faithfully discharge the duties of the office on which I am 
about to enter: So help me God.” 
 
Do we really need to remind our representatives in Congress of their duties to their constituents? 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jim Davis 
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